
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

Website Concern 

  

I just wanted to let you know of our concerns of a website called Omegle that has come to our 

attention.  This is a site where people can chat with random strangers, via text, voice or a video 

link.  As users do not need to register or identify themselves, obviously this outlines the danger this is 

posing to our students.   

  

I have attached an SOS cheat sheet in understanding this website and would ask you to have a 

conversation with your child to highlight the dangers of this site. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at ktreen@sackvilleschool.org.uk  

 

Stay safe. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mr K Treen 

Online Safety Lead 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
   

 


